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Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Careers Fair 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to attend our Annual Careers Fair on Wednesday 12th 
October 2022, which will enable you to gain invaluable information advice and guidance, 
regarding the range of post-16 pathways currently available.   
 
As we welcome exhibitors to our school it will be great to see the school hall busy with students 
exploring their futures. We want to ensure that our students are fully prepared for the next stage 
of their educational journey when they leave The County High School, Leftwich. The changes over 
the past few years, have brought lots of opportunities to employment. 
 
The evening runs between 5:00pm and 7:00pm and will give you a chance to meet staff from 
local colleges, training providers and employers. There will be a range of materials available to 
take away from the evening such as prospectuses and leaflets, which we hope will encourage 
students to continue independent research into pathways of interest to them.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Kinder 
Learning Leader: EfL and Careers 
mkinder@leftwichhigh.com 
01606 333300 
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